
 
 
 

Date of Issue – 16/01/2025  GF-05 Local Notice to Mariners 

No 1/25 – Notices Remaining in Force 
 
Notices to Mariners are cancelled when work is completed, the notice no is no longer valid or the 
information has been deemed to be sufficiently promulgated. Mariners are advised that, at the time 
of issue, all Notices to Mariners are now cancelled with the exception of: 
 
17/24 Importance of MRF Reporting in SIC Ports 
05/24 Reduced Depth – Scalloway Harbour 
12/23 North Haven Anchoring Restrictions  
15/21 Toogs Pier 
03/18 Pilot Transfer Arrangements 
 
 
A full list of current Local Notices to Mariners can be found at;  
Local Notices to Mariners – Shetland Islands Council - https://www.shetland.gov.uk/ports/ntm  
 
Or by contacting Reception,  
Ports & Harbours Operations,  
Port Administration Building,  
Sella Ness, Shetland ZE2 9QR.  
Tel. 01806 244200 

 
 
 


